
 
 

DIRECTOR OF GOVERNMENT RELATIONS 
 
 

The MCCS is seeking applicants for the position of Director of Government Relations.  Reporting 
directly to the System President, the position is responsible for leading the governmental 
relations of the MCCS; assisting management in formulating and executing comprehensive, 
proactive government affairs strategies that advance the MCCS mission and goals with local, 
regional, state and federal officials, executive and government agencies and other interested 
parties.  Bachelor’s Degree and 4 to 7 years’ experience representing an agency or 
instrumentality of the State before Maine’s executive agencies and/or legislative committees 
required.  Significant experience and understanding of legislative, administrative, budgetary 
and bonding processes.  Experience with the social, cultural and economic diversity of Maine.  
Proven track record of, and reputation for, working in a non- and bi-partisan manner.  Ability 
and ready willingness to attend periodic evening and/or weekend proceedings, and to travel 
around the State.  Competitive compensation and benefits package.  To apply, please submit 
cover letter, resume and three references by close of business on October 2, 2015 to: 
 

Director of Government Relations Search 
Maine Community College System 

323 State Street 
Augusta, Maine 04330 

 
The Maine Community College System is an equal opportunity/affirmative action institution 
and employer.  For more information about that commitment, please call the Affirmative 
Action Officer at 207-629-4000. 
 
  
 
 


